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COMMUNICATION
SPECIAL COUNCIL - October 3, 2023
From: Todd Coles
To: Adelina Bellisario; Sonia Furtado CwW (1) B Report No. 39’ Item 7
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Isabel Leung
Subject: Fw: [External] Weston Downs taxpayers
Date: October-03-23 11:48:42 AM

From: Maria Vallscuro

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 11:07 AM

To: Steven Del Duca <Steven.DelDuca@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>;
Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Mario G. Racco
<MarioG.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Adriano Volpentesta
<Adriano.Volpentesta@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>;
Chris Ainsworth <Chris.Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>; Gila Martow <Gila.Martow@vaughan.ca>; Todd
Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Weston Downs taxpayers

Enough is enough!!

Please stop this proposal!! Stop the poor planning and making this community look and feel
like cookie cutter community with no space to breathe and taking away the beauty of what’s
left!!

When we purchased we were told that this would never be an area to worry about.

Stop taking any space that’s left and trying to fill it with a condo, townhouse or any structure
that 1s not wanted by local residents taxpayers.

Thank you
Maria
a resident of Weston Downs for over 23 years





